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I oppose this measure as it further inhibits the ability of citizens to report any unsafe 

activity or ability to safely leave or return to their homes. 

There are many people I know who have dealt with homeless damaging property, 

littering, starting fires, and becoming verbally or at time physically aggressive near 

tand right by their homes. Tax payers should have the right to a safe home and 

community environment, and that includes protecting the right to ask any homeless to 

move or leave, especially if they display any unsafe or damaging / reckless behavior.  


